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Ref: P/4-2/Bonus                 Dated – 04.10.2023 
 
To 
 
The Secretary 
Department of Posts 
Dak Bhawan, New Delhi – 110001 
 
Sub: - Early payment of “BONUS” before Pooja Festival – PLB for the 2022 – 2023 – Reg. 
 
 The Dushera festival is fast approaching and to be celebrated on 24th October 2023. It is a 
custom that the PL Bonus for the previous year has to be paid before the Pooja festival. As this is a 
very very important festival to celebrate all the parts of the country, the Bonus payment for the F.Y. 
2022-23 is most expected by the staff working in our Department. 
 
 Hence it is requested to take appropriate steps well in advance for the early payment up 
bonus well before 24th October 2023 
 

With regards, 
 

Yours sincerely, 

 
(Naresh Gupta) 

General Secretary 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


